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Dear Parents/Carers
It’s hard to believe that spring has arrived and our Easter holiday is now approaching.   Time definitely flies when you’re having fun!

Career Day

I would like to say a massive thank you to the following people who took the time to visit our school and talk to our pupils about their careers.   The children learned lots about the world of work and were given opportunities to ask about the skills, qualities and qualifications needed to do various jobs.

Mr Cameron


Paramedic

Mrs Jamieson

Midwife

Mrs Jones


Jewellery Maker 

PC Bruce Heron

Policeman

PC Birch


Policeman

PC Glasson


Policewoman

Mrs Montgomery

Foster Carer

Your time and efforts were greatly appreciated!

Lockerbie

A wonderful time was had by all.   Our children were absolute stars and they really did St Peter’s proud with their excellent behaviour and manners.   There were lots of sleepy heads when we returned on Friday.  I hope they all had a good restful weekend.
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Every child will be provided with an Easter egg as a gift from our Parent Council.   This is very kind and I am sure our children will enjoy this treat very much.
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We will all attend St Peter’s Church at 10am.   Please remember to contact the school office if you are free to accompany us.
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Our holiday begins on 29 March at 2.30pm – please note this is an early closure.   Lots of pupils have been picked up late at the end of the day recently.   Please always remember to try to be on time to reduce any anxiety caused to children on these occasions.   I  do, however, understand that there are times when this is unavoidable and appreciate a phone call in advance so that we can prepare your child/children if someone is unable to be there at 3pm.
All pupils and staff return to school after the holiday at 9am on Monday 16 April.
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I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy and holy Easter.   Enjoy some important family time and I look forward to seeing you all again shortly.   Let’s hope the sun shines!    
Kind regards
Sharon Mazzoni    
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Head Teacher           

